
   

1/3 

 
 

 
December 21, 2016 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 

To:  Brian Hunt 
From:  Tom Grimshaw 

Subject: Next Field Visit Proposal: Second Visit to Barber Falls Area 
At the end of our last mapping session, we agreed that our next field trip should be a revisit to 
the Barber Falls area. Of particular interest is the area northwest of the falls, up to the east 
boundary of Dahlstrom Ranch. This is a structurally complex area where a number of outcrop 
checks are needed to extend our mapping on Dahlstrom Ranch southeastward. 
A preliminary geologic map of the Barber Falls area is included in Attachment A, and the air 
photo from which the map was prepared is in Attachment B.  
As time permits, we may also want to re-check outcrops both north and south of the FM 1626 
bridge over Onion Creek. 
I look forward to working with you on this next “piece of the puzzle” for geologic mapping of 
the Mountain City quad. 
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Attachment A. 
Preliminary Geologic Map of Proposed Area for Second Visit to Barber Falls Vicinity 
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Attachment B. 
Photogeology of Proposed Area for Second Visit to Barber Falls Vicinity 




